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October 28, 2020 

Drive-Thru Flu Clinic At The Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) 
 

Dear Provider,  

 

Next week HPSM will partner with Safeway Pharmacy to provide free flu vaccines to HPSM members.  

 

The drive-thru flu clinic will take place Saturday, November 7, 2020 between 10AM and 2PM in front of 
the HPSM office at 801 Gateway Boulevard, South San Francisco. The clinic is open to HPSM Medi-Cal, 
CareAdvantage, and HealthWorx members. Members must RSVP ahead of time. 

 

Participants must: 

1. RSVP at hpsm.org/flu-clinic. RSVPing is critical to ensuring enough vaccines for all attendees. 

2. Download, print, and complete Safeway’s informed consent form and bring it to the event. 
Members can find and print the form at hpsm.org/flu-clinic. 

3. Bring an HPSM member ID card for each person who wants a vaccine. 

4. Arrive in a vehicle and wear a mask or cloth face covering to keep staff and participants safe. 

5. Wear clothing that allows easy access to their upper arm. 

 

Please make sure members know not to come if they are sick or developing symptoms of illness. 

 

Thank you for your continued commitment to our community, 

The Health Plan of San Mateo 


